
Trust Housing Association Ltd 

Trade Union Membership 

Trust do not have a recognition agreement with a Trade Union.  Any member of staff 
who wishes to join a trade union on an individual basis can choose to do so as an 
individual choice. 

Trust will enable staff to pay union fees through payroll deduction, if they choose to 
do so. 


